
and 
The Entomology and  

Nematology� Department
present the first in the  

Fall 2022 Seminar Series, titled:

“Student Welcome/ 
Employee  

Recognition”

Drs. Andrea Lucky and Heather McAuslane
UF/IFAS, Entomology and Nematology

Gainesville, Florida

Friday, August 26, 2022
3:00 p.m. 

Join the seminar from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android:  
https://ufl.zoom.us/j/99983133825?pwd=YkIzZGFrc1h5OTdSZ05Yc

0FqTm5GZz09
Meeting ID: 999 8313 3825

Passcode: 552040
Please note that this number changes each term. 

As a courtesy, please keep your microphones muted except when wishing to speak. 
For meetings with the seminar speaker or related questions, please contact 
Phil Hahn (hahnp@ufl.edu) and/or Estelle Martin (estellemartin@ufl.edu).


